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Product Change Notification––PCN# 000973 

June 12, 2023 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

We would like to inform you that Moxa is going to make changes to the DA-681C Series. These 

changes will be implemented by July 2023, and we will perform running changes to phase in the new 

version models. Please review the details below to determine how these changes will affect your 

products and/or operations. 

 

What will change? 

Changes will be made to the DA-681C Series to add TPM 2.0 and UEFI security boot. The scope of 

the changes includes updating the core board. 

The following changes will be implemented in the new versions: 

• Support TPM 2.0.   

• Support UEFI security boot. 

 

Which products will be affected? 

Product Name Product Description Current Version New Version 

DA-681C-KL1-H-T 1U Rackmount Industrial Computer V1.0.0 V1.1.0 

DA-681C-KL1-HH-T  1U Rackmount Industrial Computer V1.0.0 V1.1.0 

DA-681C-KL3-HH-T 1U Rackmount Industrial Computer V1.0.0 V1.1.0 

 

When will the new versions be available? 

Product Name Product Description New Version Available for Order 

DA-681C-KL1-H-T 1U Rackmount Industrial Computer V1.1.0 July 01, 2023 

DA-681C-KL1-HH-T  1U Rackmount Industrial Computer V1.1.0 July 01, 2023 

DA-681C-KL3-HH-T 1U Rackmount Industrial Computer V1.1.0 July 01, 2023 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Chengyun Hsi ChengyunCY.Hsi@moxa.com or your regional 

sales representative.  

 

mailto:ChengyunCY.Hsi@moxa.com

